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Burlington Integrated Transportation Advisory Committee (ITAC) 

 
June 6, 2019                                         PB-43-19, June 10, 2019 File#502-02-67 

 
Mayor and Members of City Council 
   
Subject: City Parking review 
 
This memo is to advise City Council that the Integrated Transportation 
Advisory Committee (ITAC) has been involved in the City's Parking review 
PB-43-19 and we wish to advise that the Committee supports the staff 
Parking Review report as submitted.  
 
   
ITAC is aware of the process involved in the parking review, the 
consultant's report and the separate staff report with recommendations 
currently being considered by City Council. 
  
 
ITAC has reviewed the material and received a presentation from staff on 
the subject. Staff answered all the Committee’s questions. 
  
 
ITAC is aware that there are other/related parking matters under 
investigation and that additional parking reports will be considered by City 
Council in the future. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
(Original signed by) 
   
Alan Kirkpatrick, Chair 
Integrated Transportation Advisory Committee 


